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Dear Parents and carers, 
 
Re: Winter Wonderland – 6th Form 
 
From the 11th December, for the whole week, the Christmas Winter Wonderland will once more arrive at 
Meadowfield School with our sports hall being transformed into a magical breath-taking space for all pupils 
in the school.  
 
The PE Team, members of FOMS, the Art department and school community will be working hard to create 
a fantastic memory that will provide much joy, fun and a number of sensory experiences. There will be 
many interactive activities and an opportunity for parents to visit the space for a small donation towards our 
Friends of Meadowfield charity. Parents/carers and families are welcome after school on Thursday 14th 
December from 3:30pm to walk through the Wonderland. Entrance will be at the corner of the sports hall off 
the car park.  
 
Some of our 6th Form students will be coming over to the main site on Friday 8th December to help set up 
the Winter Wonderland. All students will have an opportunity to visit the Winter Wonderland on either 
Wednesday 13th December or Thursday 14th December during the school day. 
 
We endeavour to make sure we create the most magnificent experience that allows pupils to finish the term 
in a positive manner ready to enjoy the Christmas break. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ian Harman 
Chairperson of FOMS 
 
 

 
 
 


